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October 19, 2016

Dear Jacque Tahuka-Nunez and family,
Thank you so much for coming to Four Creeks and sharing your culture and the messages of respect with our third and fourth grade students.  Your message to enjoy the gifts of the Earth and celebrate each other were well received.

I especially liked how our students were introduced and brought to the stage.  As they came to the stage their nations were announced and the students seemed very proud to have their culture explained.

One of our teachers is taking to heart your idea about the importance of stories from our families.  She has challenged the students to find five stories about their family they do not know about their family and to record them.  This will be a very meaningful for our students. 
I appreciate the whole family for their contributions to making the assembly outstanding.  Mr. Nunez for set up, pack up and sound support.  And Josiah sharing his wonderful dancing.  He also took part in working with the young male student and by saying farewell to all as they exited the assembly.
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Thank you again and we hope we are fortunate to have you come back to our school next time you are in Visalia.

Respectfully,

Stacey Chicoine

Assistant Principal 

Four Creeks Elementary
Four Creeks Elementary School


              1844 N. Burke Street     *      Visalia, CA  93292


                      (559) 622-3115    *      FAX (559) 622-3118





“PAWS”


Positive Attitude, Academic Focus, Wise Choices, and Showing Respect 








